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Dear Parents / Guardian, 
 

It is hereby informed that a Re-examination has been 

scheduled on 23.05.2024 and 24.05.2024 for students 

who missed any paper of the recent Periodic – I 

examination due to issues such as Admit Card, absence 

or any other relevant reasons. 

Additionally, 
 

 Please be reminded that Admit Card is mandatory 

for the re-examination. 

 Parents are required to clear all types of 

outstanding dues before the scheduled re-

examination. 

              Principal 

  Vanasthali Gyanpeeth 
 

+91 9135555091/93/94 

vgspatna@gmail.com 

www.vanasthaligyanpeeth.com 

   NOTICE  
 

mailto:vgspatna@gmail.com
http://www.vanasthaligyanpeeth.com/

